
 

 

   

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
Regular Meeting of April 3, 2024 

 
 
 

 
 
TO ALL COMMISSIONERS OF THE  
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE 
CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 
 
 
 The next regular meeting of the Housing Authority of the City of Santa Barbara 
and the Santa Barbara Affordable Housing Group scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, 2024 
at 4:00 P.M. WILL NOT BE HELD for lack of immediate business.   
 
 

 
 
 
March 22, 2024    _________________________________ 
Date      ROB FREDERICKS, SECRETARY 
      HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE 
      CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 
 

 


